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2017-SWCA-1730N 

The work for the above referenced project has been completed. Below is a summary of project 
related information. 

 

The purpose of the above referenced project was: 

The purpose of this project was to document presence and activity of bat species at the Riparian 
Reserve Units and Boulder City Conservation Easement; these data established a baseline record 
against which future restoration activities can be measured. 

 

The major accomplishments or findings of this project include: 

Thirteen species of bats were acoustically detected within the project area. In particular, high bat 
species diversity was observed at the Muddy River Unit and the Riverside Subunit, which is likely 
associated with an abundance of attractant features and roosting sites within and near these 
locations. 

 

For more information about this project and/or for other Project Reports or Symposium Reports, 
please visit our website  

If you have any questions about this project please contact DCP Project Manager Stefanie 
Ferrazzano at (702) 455-6386. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/government/departments/environment_and_sustainability/desert_conservation_program/index.php

